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What does kickball and cancer care  
have in common? 
The answer is CLUBWAKA, an adult athletic 
organization that brought together more than 300 
people for its 9th annual Kicks Cancer Kickball 
tournament this past October. 

The Kickball tournament was initially organized 
in 2012 because CLUBWAKA members in the 
Hampton Roads community wanted to directly 
impact the local community. Since then, the Kickball 
Tournament has raised more than $30,000 for cancer. 

In fact, CLUBWAKA was the first official 
contributor to the Sentara Brock Cancer Center 
Beyond Cancer campaign. 

But CLUBWAKA’s impact goes way beyond its annual 
fundraiser. It has been a lifesaver for many in the 
club who have been affected by cancer. 

For longtime member and cancer survivor Tabetha 
Hanks, the experience with CLUBWAKA has been a 
gamechanger. She says, “meeting people, getting 
out there, making new friends after cancer 
treatment was a lifesaver for me.” 

Tabetha was first diagnosed with ovarian cancer 
at age 39. Tabetha considers herself lucky. If it 
wasn’t for gallbladder surgery, she might not have 
discovered ovarian cancer (known for its lack of 
symptoms) until it was too late. 

Recovering from chemotherapy treatment and 
recently separated from her husband, a friend 
introduced Tabetha to CLUBWAKA. As Tabetha 
describes it, for her, was a way back to a normal life. 

sentara.com/foundation

Continued on Page 3

CLUBWAKA hosts their 9th annual Kicks Cancer Kickball tournament in October. 
Proceeds of the tournament will go to the Sentara Brock Cancer Center. 



We are so pleased to present this Fall/Winter 
issue of the Sentara Foundation newsletter 
and convey all the exciting opportunities 
we've had to engage with our local 
community.  We're commited to keeping our 
communities safe!   

Your generous gifts to the COVID-19 
Community Relief Fund have made a 
tremendous impact. In this issue you will read 
about our community partnership with the 
Samaritan House and how we helped them 
implement specific programs and services 
to assist their quarantined clients that need 
access to substance recovery support.    

As you can imagine, our staff has been 
overwhelmed with particular protocols and 
new procedures to keep our patients safe and 
healthy from the COVID-19 virus. The demands 
on our clinical staff have been extensive. We 
are grateful for our community partnership 
with Mercy Chefs, who, with funds from our 
COVID-19 Community Relief Fund, blessed our 
staff with a chef-prepared hot meal. These 
individually packaged, hot meals brought a 
smile to many faces and encouraged our staff 
to keep going.   

Our Beyond Cancer campaign continues and 
you'll read inspiring stories of members from 
our community coming together to raise 
philanthropic resources for cancer programs 
at Sentara. All community funds raised go 
directly to bolstering our holistic programs, 
which serve cancer patients and families, 
such as art, pet therapy, music therapy, peer 
support programs, massage, and wellness 
classes. We are in the final stage of our 
Beyond Cancer campaign to support the 
programs and services at the new Sentara 
Brock Cancer Center. Currently, thanks to 
you, we have achieved almost 90% of our 
$15 million goal.   

You will also read the inspiring story about 
the Truist Foundation dedication event 
at the Sentara Brock Cancer Center’s 
Healing Garden to honor Charlie Hill, a 
cancer survivor who has worked tirelessly 
to raise awareness and fight cancer in 
our community.  If you would like the 
opportunity to learn more or tour our cancer 
center and the beautiful Healing Garden, 
please let us know.   

At Sentara, we believe that each cancer 
patient deserves quality, individualized, timely, 
compassionate care. And we thank our entire 
community, and for donors like you, for 
coming together to make that happen. 

We are proud of our Foundation friends, 
volunteers and community partners. Thank 
you all for your continued support. Together, 
we are building a healthier community. 

In good health, 

Anna James  
Senior Vice President 

Dear Friends,

Anna James

Kicking Cancer to the Curb (Continued)
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Brent Wentworth, General Manager  
of CLUBWAKA Hampton Roads,  
describes the Kickball Tournament 
and its contributions to cancer 
causes as his favorite day of the 
year. “Unfortunately, everyone has 
a connection to cancer.” 

The kickball tournament’s ties to 
cancer run deep. In fact, the trophy 
given at the end of the tournament 
is named for Kim Merritt, a dedicated 
CLUBWAKA member who many 
described to be the “life of the party” 
during the kickball tournament. 

Kim passed away from stage 4 
pancreatic cancer two days after the 
2019 tournament. 

Kim never al lowed cancer to stop him. He 
was an inspirat ion to many,  including Nikki 
LeBlanc,  another CLUBWAKA member and 
cancer survivor who takes pr ide in having 
had the opportunity to meet Kim. Nikki 's 
k ickbal l  team was crowned dual  champions 
of  the Kim Merritt  trophy two years ago.  Her 
team displays the hashtag #Livel ikeKim. Nikki ’s  cancer journey took her through three 

diagnoses—first  for cervical  cancer at  age 23, 
fol lowed by stomach cancer,  and then cervical 
cancer returned. 

For Nikki ,  her part ic ipat ion with CLUBWAKA 
kept her from feel ing sorry for hersel f .  Her 
CLUBWAKA connect ions became l ike her family , 
br inging food,  fr iendship and support during 
her recovery.  Through CLUBWAKA, Nikki  says 
she has made fr iends from Cal i fornia to Maine. 

This year’s CLUBWAKA Kicks Cancer 
tournament had more than 300 participants 
and proceeds from the tournament were 
given to support the programs and services 
at the Sentara Brock Cancer Center. This 
is  just  one example of  many community 
organizat ions f inding a way to merge their 
mission with that of  the cancer center ’s  through 
outside fundrais ing efforts .  If you would like 
information on how your organization might 
provide similar support, please contact the 
Sentara Foundation at 757-455-7976. ■
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support, and more from January 1, 2021, to June 30, 2021.

The COVID-19 pandemic caused many issues beyond 
acute hospitalizations and untimely deaths. For 
thousands of people isolated at home or quarantined 
after exposure, COVID-19 caused a surge in substance 
abuse. Physical and emotional isolation can lead to 
depression and despair. Many recovering users of 
opioids and alcohol found themselves in relapse. Limits 
on gatherings meant no group therapy, which helps 
many recovering patients cope. Zoom meetings are not 
quite the same.

The Sentara Foundation 
Hampton Roads partnered 
with Samaritan House in 

Virginia Beach to address this unintended consequence 

of the quarantine. The Foundation’s COVID-19 
Community Relief Fund received special donations from 
individual donors like yourself as well as corporate 
donations from Truist Bank, Mr. Rogers Windows and 
other local foundations targeting pandemic response. 
Generous gifts allowed the Foundation’s Sentara 
Cares Partnership to provide Samaritan House 
with a $15,000 grant to support their substance 
abuse and relapse intervention program. The grant 
supports a certified peer-recovery specialist, telehealth 
appointments and onsite counseling when allowed and 
appropriate. “We are saving lives together... over 
25 of our victims of violence that were substance 
affected, took advantage of the services we offer 
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Supporting Community Need

Two Examples of How You Help Us Meet Community  
Needs Arising from COVID-19

Clinical staff gratefully receive a chef-prepared meal from  
Mercy Chefs from our COVID-19 Community Relief Fund.
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The Sentara Brock Cancer Center invites you to become part of our volunteer family. Volunteers are an 
integral part of our mission at Sentara to improve health every day.

We strive to place volunteers where they feel most comfortable so you enjoy your experience and thrive. If 
you are looking to give back in a meaningful way, become a volunteer.

Connecting with compassion. Impacting lives.
We have shifts for adult volunteers in the following locations: 

•	 Lobby Greeter Desk	 •	 Peer Mentoring Ambassadors	 •	 Pet Therapy	
•	 Imaging Departments	 •	 Integrative Programs	 •	 Golf Cart Drivers
•	 Rehabilitation Department	 •	 Office Environments 		
•	 Community Outreach	 •	 Wayfinding Escorts

ADULT VOLUNTEER REQUIREMENTS
We request that interested individuals commit to six 
months of volunteering. As well as the following:
•	 Complete an adult volunteer application
•	 Interview with the volunteer coordinator
•	 Complete occupational health requirements
•	 Submit to a criminal background check
•	 Complete online or classroom education
•	 Attend volunteer orientation
•	 Comply with annual requirements

OTHER VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES
The Sentara Brock Cancer Center offers several 
types of volunteer opportunities. Including for 
college students and high school students.

College Volunteers have the opportunity to 
experience and observe select aspects of healthcare 
in an oncology setting.

Junior Volunteer program runs from late june to 
early august. Volunteers are between the age of 
15-18 years old and have completed their freshman 
year of high school. The application for the junior 
volunteer program opens in february before the 
summer program begins.

Pet Therapy or the sit, stay, heal program originates 
from the belief that dogs offer a special therapeutic 
component to patients of every age that hospital 
staff cannot provide. Your involvement will allow you 
and your pet to provide comfort, healing and joy to 
people in need.

because Sentara cares about our community.” said 
Robin Gauthier; Executive Director/Samaritan House. 

As you can imagine, caring for COVID patients has 
been taxing on our staff. Extra safety precautions, 
constant use of personal protective equipment and 
bundling of duties within patient rooms to decrease 
exposures increased the workload and stress on our 
nursing and support teams. Hospital Week in May 
brought a new appreciation in the community for the 
work of our clinical teams. At that time, COVID-19 
cases were finally declining, and the Delta variant 
had not yet appeared. Sentara hospital teams could 
finally take a breath. But how best to thank them for 
their exhausting, relentless work saving the lives of 
desperately ill COVID patients for months during 
the pandemic?

The Sentara Foundation team had an idea. Food. They 
used funds from the COVID-19 Community Relief Fund 
to partner with Portsmouth-based Mercy Chefs for 
daily deliveries of chef-prepared gourmet meals to 
the clinical staff at our Sentara hospitals in Hampton 
Roads every day 
during Hospital Week.

Mercy Chefs responds 
to disasters, such as 
New Orleans after 
Hurricane Ida, with 
a mobile kitchen to 
feed communities 
and first responders 
when food might be 
the only comfort. “Our 
healthcare heroes 
worked tirelessly for 
months to bring relief 
to our community,” 
says Gary LeBlanc, 
co-founder and CEO 
of Mercy Chefs. “It 
was an honor to work 
alongside the Sentara 
Foundation to honor those workers with delicious, 
chef-prepared meals. It was a tangible way for us to 
share our gratitude.” The Mercy Chefs team delivered 
nine thousand meals to our front-line staff that week. 
Every morsel was distributed and enjoyed. 

“Our people were exhausted,” says Sherry Norquist, 
MSN, RN, Director of Sentara Cares. “Meals from 
Mercy Chefs gave them a rare opportunity to savor 
a chef-prepared meal and those little breaks were a 
real morale booster.”

These are just two examples of how your generous 
gifts can help the Sentara Foundation address 
unexpected needs in the community during 
the pandemic. The Delta variant is creating new 
challenges. Will you join the Sentara Foundation with 
a tax-deductible gift to the COVID-19 Community 
Relief Fund? Visit www.sentara.com/foundation  
to make your online gift today. ■
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Mercy Chefs supplied daily deliveries of gourmet meals that put 
a smile on 9,000 faces of our frontline clinical staff members.

"Thank you for thinking of us!"  
- Sentara healthcare is grateful to  
Mercy Chefs for providing meals  

to clinical staff.

Staff at Sentara Princess Anne Hospital work together to hand 
out meals from Mercy Chefs to all our clinical departments. All volunteer positions require a completed application.  

To apply, visit sentara.com/cancer or contact Arkeisha Smith at 757-624-0378. 

SENTARA BROCK CANCER CENTER VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES

Connecting with Compassion. Impacting Lives.
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After three strikes, Charlie Hill is not out. 
In fact, after surviving two bouts of prostate cancer 
and one fight with lymphoma, Charlie is batting 
away to bring awareness to prostate cancer and the 
importance of early detection.

Charlie was first diagnosed with prostate cancer in 
2002. A few years later, his cancer returned. And 
then, after recovering from his second treatment for 
prostate cancer, he discovered he had lymphoma. 

Yet, Charlie doesn’t consider himself a survivor: he 
calls himself a cancer warrior.

"One of the things that I decided in 2002 was that if 
I'm able to survive this cancer, then I'm going to do 
something that will make a difference for every man 
who follows me," said Hill.

In 2007 he co-founded the Hampton Roads Prostate 
Health Forum, a nonprofit dedicated to providing 
men and families with necessary information about 
prostate cancer, awareness, and early detection.

According to the American Cancer Society, prostate 
cancer is the most commonly diagnosed cancer 
in men, especially Black men. In fact, every three 
minutes a man is diagnosed with prostate cancer. 
Every 17 minutes a man dies from the disease.

Charlie’s perseverance, advocacy and inspiration 
prompted Truist Foundation to honor Charlie Hill during 
the dedication ceremony of the Truist Foundation 

supported Inspirational Green Wall in the new Healing 
Garden at the Sentara Brock Cancer Center.

Truist has long been a community partner of 
Sentara’s. The two entities have worked together 
on many projects to fund programs that battle 
homelessness and food insecurity.

The recent dedication event held in the Healing 
Garden of the Sentara Brock Cancer Center was 
attended by Truist and Sentara leadership, Charlie 
Hill, and his family and friends.

By its support of the cancer center, and dedicating 
the green wall, Truist Foundation is investing in the 
community’s future—one where cancer affects fewer 
and fewer in our region.

“The Truist Foundation is honored to partner with 
Sentara in battling cancer, which unfortunately is 
so prevalent in our community,” said Mark Johnson, 
community development manager at Truist, on 
behalf of Truist Foundation. “By supporting the 
Cancer Center, and the Inspirational Green Wall in 
particular, Truist provides hope and encouragement 
to those—whether patient, family or friend—who 
are faced with this awful disease.”

For more information on other available  
naming opportunities at the  

Sentara Brock Cancer Center, please visit 
sentarabrockcancercenter.com/joinusingiving

Charlie Hill Honored by Truist Foundation  
at the Sentara Brock Cancer Center

 

The purchase of your brick in our healing garden or surrounding areas can celebrate a 

survivor, remember a loved one, or honor a caregiver or doctor that supported your journey.  

Your personal message will make a permanent imprint on the Sentara Brock Cancer Center  

and the future care of patients in our community.

To place your order, please visit BeyondCancerBrick.com or call 1-833-954-2425.

Community Brick Campaign 

"I lost both my loving parents to this most terrible disease. I miss them 
every day and pray that one day very soon a cure is found so that no one 

ever has to lose a loved one again to cancer." 		  - Trudy G.

Celebrate. 
 Remember.
Honor.

Charlie Hill (left) with Sentara and Truist leadership pictured  
with the Inspirational Green Wall in the Healing Garden.
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"For me, this is peace of mind, and not being so fearful when you’re going out among people. It 
also means that I will be helping others. My sister just recovered from the virus, and I just want 
to do what I can formyself and for others." -Sylvester Silver, Covid-19 Vaccine Recipient
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Estate Planning Quiz

Take this brief quiz to see where you stand. 

1	Do you have a will or living trust to direct the distribution of your property?  	
		  Yes 	 No

2	Is the makeup of your family the same as when you last reviewed your plans? 	
		  Yes 	 No

3 Do you live in the same state as when you last updated your will or other plans? 	
		  Yes 	 No

4 	Is the person you have named to settle your affairs still able and willing to serve? 	
		  Yes 	 No

5	Has the value of your assets remained the same since you last reviewed your plans? 	
		  Yes 	 No

6	Are all the people and charities important to you mentioned in your plans? 	
		  Yes 	 No

Your score

If you answered No to any of the above questions, you may need to 
update your estate plans. Professional advisors and attorneys who 
specialize in such matters can offer advice and help to coordinate 
various parts of your plan.

To receive the FREE brochure Giving Through Your Will,  
please contact Cassandra Howard at cehowar1@sentara.com  

or 757-455-7976 

Are you certain that your current estate  
plan is up to date? 

Your kindness today 
heals someone

tomorrow!

For those who wish to 
continue their support 
of Sentara programs 
and services beyond 
their lifetime, we invite 
you to join our Sentara 
Legacy Society. No matter 
the size of the gift, your 
commitment to the future 
of health care in Hampton 
Roads is meaningful and 
appreciated. 

We are proud to introduce 
this opportunity of 
fellowship and to 
recognize your generosity. 

Benefits include: 

•	 Annual event to 
acknowledge society 
members and to meet 
Sentara executive 
leadership and other 
like-minded members 
of the Legacy Society. 

•	 Invitation to Sentara 
sponsored special 
events and classes in 
Hampton Roads

•	 Insider newsletter from 
our CEO, Howard Kern

To find out how you 
can become a member, 

contact the Sentara 
Foundation – Hampton 
Roads at 757-455-7976  

or email us at 
foundation@sentara.com
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Tribute
Gifts

The following individuals, corporations and organizations made 

gifts of pledge commitments to Sentara programs and services in 

honor or in memory of a physician, staff member or loved one from 

January 1, 2021, to June 30, 2021.

In Honor
Dr. Joanna Adams
	 Mr. Arthur Drewery
Dr. Robin Anderson 
	 Ms. Maria Halliday
Dr. Siddharth Bhende
	 Mr. T. Thomas Musgrove III
Mr. George Bone
	 Rev. David Lassalle
Ms. Mary Culotta
	 Mr. Stephen Culotta
Mr. Paul Culotta
	 Mr. Stephen Culotta
Ms. Elizabeth Darden
	 Mr. & Mrs. Steven Houfek
	 Ms. Sarah Prillaman
	 Mr. Thurman Worthington Jr.
Mr. Simeon Diaz Jr.
	 Mrs. Eufemia Arellano
Ms. Roberta Drewiske
	 Mr. James Drewiske
Mrs. Ruby Fulcher
	 Ms. Nancy Ezell
Ms. Katherine Kalagias
	 Ms. Deena Kalagias
Mrs. Phyllis Kemp
	 Mr. James Lee Kemp
Ms. Linda Knox
	 Mr. Joseph McKinley

Mr. Edward Lynch DO
	 Mr. T. Thomas Musgrove III
Mr. Glen Mealing Jr.
	 Ms. Sharon Menzies
Mr. J. Moore
	 Mrs. Lynn Weisberg
Ms. Alyssa Myatts
	 Mr. Philip Gillette
Dr. Manoj Nepal
	 Mr. & Mrs. Rex Carpenter
Mrs. Rose Peluso
	 Mr. Anthony Peluso
Ms. Dee Pierce
	 Mr. Carl Pierce
The Staff at Sentara 
Norfolk General Hospital
	 Mr. T. Thomas Musgrove III
Dr. Amin Yahya
	 Mr. & Mrs. Richard Lee

In Memory
Ms. Barbara Anderson
	 Mr. Floyd Anderson
Mrs. Edna Bagwell
	 Mr. Eugene Bagwell
Mr. Melvin Bagwell
	 Mrs. Vivian Bagwell
Mr. McConnell Baker
	 Ms. Lula Baker

Mr. Richard Bauer
	 Ms. Doris Bauer
Mrs. Nellie Beale
	 Ms. Pam Beale
Mr. Robert Beale Jr.
	 Ms. Betty Allgood
Mr. Henderson Beale Jr.
	 Ms. Pam Beale
Ms. Christine Berry
	 Mr. Ralph Taylor
Mr. Earlie Blount Sr
	 Ms. Earlena Cook
Ms. Gwendolyn Brahm
	 Mr. Russell Brahm
Ms. Doris Brock
	 Ms. Teresa Kraemer
Ms. Catherine Buski
	 Ms. Melanie Buski
Mr. Glenn Campbell
	 Ms. Sylvia Campbell
Ms. Carolyn Cannon
	 Mr. & Mrs. Willie Laws
Ms. Trinidad Carandang
	 Mrs. Anselma Castillo
Mrs. Linda Carr
	 Mr. Clifton Carr
Mr. Enoch Cartwright
	 Ms. Eva Paspas
Ms. Joan Charles
	 Ms. Anna Reid
Mr. Edward Chesney
	 Ms. Janice Chaisson
Mrs. Patricia Clark
	 Mr. Jeffrey Clark
Ms. Cindy Cox Cochrane
	 Mrs. Becky Sawyer
Ms. Hazel Craddock
	 Ms. J. Castle Craddock
Mr. John Davis
	 Ms. June Rice
Mr. Paul Desaulniers
	 Ms. Suzanne Desaulniers

Mrs. Diane DiPascale
	 Mrs. Andrea Cowen
	 Mr. Gaetano DiPascale
	 Ms. Karen Emenecker
	 Mr. Robert Guarino
	 Sam Riccelli Produce Brocker, Inc.
	 Ms. Nancy Sooy
	 Mr. Robert Spikol
Dr. John Dittrick Jr.
	 Ms. Carolyn Dittrick
Ms. Shirley Eley
	 Ms. Nellie Parker
Mrs. Helen Fedor
	 Mr. James Fedor
Mrs. Judy Ferguson
	 Ms. Nicole Ferguson
Mr. Kevin Fogarty
	 Ms. Nancy Fogarty
Mr. George Forbes
	 Ms. Doris Norman
Mr. Paul Forgacs
	 Ms. Deena Kalagias
Mr. Jerry Galla
	 Ms. Rosa Galla
Mr. Waltraud Gilbert
	 Mr. Clarence Gilbert
Ms. Andrea Grassman
	 Ms. Anna Grassman
Ms. Mildred Hall
	 Mr. & Mrs. John Hare
Mr. Kent Harris
	 Mr. Steven Harris
Mr. George Heckmann
	 Ms. Ellen Gaskey
Ms. Muriel Heckmann
	 Ms. Ellen Gaskey
Dr. Robert Heide
	 Mr. & Mrs. J. B. English
	 Dr. Russell Evett
	 Mrs. Fran Fletcher
	 Mr. & Mrs. George Flowe
	 Mr. & Mrs. Joe Heide
	 Mr. & Mrs. Henry Moore Jr.
	 Mr. & Mrs. Dale Whisenant
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Mrs. Miyoko Hickey
	 Mr. Edmund Hickey
Mr. Nathan Hitchler
	 Mr. Gregory Hitchler
Mr. Nathan Hitchler
	 Mrs. Kelley Catterton
Ms. Barbara Hodson
	 Mr. Thomas Mahone
Mr. John Hopkins
	 Ms. Kathleen Hopkins
Mr. Sam Inzerillo
	 Mr. Frederick Inzerillo
Mr. James Jones Sr.
	 Ms. Mary Jones
Mr. John Kasley
	 Ms. Kathleen Kasley
Mr. James Kearns Jr.
	 Ms. Kathryn Kearns
Ms. Patricia Kennedy
	 Mr. Michael Newbill
Mrs. Sherran Lassalle
	 Rev. David Lassalle
Mrs. Shirley Lassiter
	 Mr. Steve Lassiter
Mrs. Lynne Lawton
	 Mr. & Mrs. David Frasca
	 Mr. & Mrs. Bill Frey
	 Mr. & Mrs. Henry Hancock
	 Mr. & Mrs. David Lawton
	 Ms. Jane Miller
	 Mrs. Annette Old
	 Parkway AG Supply, LLC
	 Ms. Nancy Pate
	 Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Rhodes
	 Ms. Joan Russell
	 Ms. Marjorie Shirley
	 Ms. Jean Todd
	 Ms. Jacqueline West
	 Mrs. Annie Wilson
Mr. Domon Lewis
	 Mrs. Carolyn Lewis
Mr. Robert Luddy
	 Mrs. Shirley Luddy
Mr. Bao Ly
	 Mr. Thu Ly
Mrs. Cornet Lynch
	 Mr. Alfonza Lynch
Mrs. Janet MacLeay
	 Mr. Ronald MacLeay
Ms. Patricia Mahone
	 Mr. Thomas Mahone

Mr. George Manges
	 Mrs. Helen Manges
Mrs. Frances Marshall
	 Mr. & Mrs. Peter Derks
Ms. Cynthia Martinez
	 Mrs. Martha Lapp
Ms. Dolores McLaurin
	 Mr. Kenneth McLaurin
Ms. Brenda Mcmillian
	 Ms. Evangeline Patterson
Mrs. Gail McNaughton
	 Mr. R. Gordon McNaughton Jr.
Lt. Col. James Meyers USAF (Ret.)
	 Ms. Margaret Malvin
	 Mr. & Mrs. Michael McSweeney
Mr. Glenn Mitchell
	 Mrs. Shirley Mitchell
Mr. Kevin Mulligan
	 Mr. James Mulligan Jr.
Mrs. Audrey Nebb
	 Mr. & Mrs. Wayne Lewis
Mrs. Augusta Nickel
	 Capt. Michael Nickel
Mr. William O'Brien Sr.
	 Mr. William O'Brien Jr.
Ms. Wanda Parker
	 Ms. Geraldine Owens
Mrs. Savitaben Patel
	 Mr. Jashbhai Patel
Mr. Troy Perkins
	 Ms. Mary Perkins
Ms. Hilda Perry
	 Mr. Jerome Perry
Mrs. Juanita Pond
	 Mr. Charles Pond
Mr. Nicholas ReDavid
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Filek
Mrs. Lena ReDavid
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Filek
Mrs. Irene Reed
	 Mr. Stanton Reed USN (Ret.)	
Mr. Connor Richards
	 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Miller
	 Schwab Charitable Fund
	 Mr. & Mrs. Joel and Charlene Storck
Ms. Kelly Richendollar
	 Mr. & Mrs. Doug Richendollar
	 Ms. Maria Shores
Mrs. Pamela Roberts RN
	 Mr. Peter Roberts

Mr. Douglas Rodgers
	 Mr. William Rodgers
Mrs. Betty Rudy
	 Mr. Donald Rudy
Mrs. Addie Ruffin
	 Mr. Reginald Ruffin
Mr. Robert Ruth
	 Ms. Dolores Ruth
Ms. Jackie Ruth
	 Ms. Dolores Ruth
Mr. Howard Saunders
	 Mr. Robert Black
	 Ms. Barbara Black
Ms. Brenda Scarano
	 Mrs. Shirley Luddy
Ms. Beata Scarbel
	 Mr. & Mrs. Marcel Scarbel
Mr. Louis Schachtner Sr.
	 Ms. Dorothy Schachtner
Mr. James Skinner Sr.
	 Ms. Catherine Skinner
Mr. Norman Slone
	 Ms. Dorothy Slone
Dr. Melvin Slusky
	 Ms. Carol Tickton
Ms. Ourania Sowlakis
	 Mrs. Margaret Theodosakis
Ms. Garland Spain
	 Mr. & Mrs. William Pearson
Mr. Louie Starck
	 Ms. Barbara Starck
Mrs. Beverly Starkes
	 Mr. Charles Starkes
Mr. Ronald Stevenson
	 Ms. Edith Stevenson
Mrs. Marilyn Summerford
	 Mr. Robert Summerford
Mr. Kenneth Wesley Sykes III
	 Mr. Raymond Kettlewell
Mrs. Vera Sykes
	 Ms. Lena Hobbs
Mr. James Sykes
	 Ms. Lena Hobbs
Mr. John Thomas
	 Ms. Sandra Pierce
Mrs. Fannie Thomas
	 Ms. Sandra Pierce
Mr. Clyde Vaughan
	 Mrs. Shirley Vaughan

Mr. Nicholas Vislocky
	 Ms. Susan Vislocky
Mr. Kerman Ward
	 Mr. John Walker
Ms. Julia Westland
	 Mr. Clayton Westland
Mr. Merious Whitehurst
	 Mrs. Betty Jean Whitehurst
Mr. Trent Whitley
	 Mr. James Whitley
Mr. Everette Wilfong
	 Dr. & Mrs. Richard Wilfong
Ms. Janet Wykle
	 Ms. Gardina Bennett
	 Ms. Mary Camper
Mr. Clifton Young Jr.
	 Mr. & Mrs. William Talbot
Ms. Arlene Zeno
	 Mrs. Susan Brewe

See any problems?  

If your name or  

loved one’s name  

is misspelled  

or otherwise incorrect,  

please give us a call at  

757-455-7976  

and we’ll make sure  

to fix it right away.

We Want To  
Connect With You! 

Please send us  
back the envelope 
enclosed with your  
email and we will  

keep you up to  
date on the latest 

healthcare and 
philanthropic news.
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Sentara Healthcare has been nationally recognized for excellence among the 15 Top Health 

Systems in 2021 by IBM Watson Health. This is the second time Sentara received this  

prestigious honor, which highlights top-performing U.S. health systems with excellent 

clinical outcomes, operational efficiency and patient experience. Winning health systems have 

demonstrated exceptional performance in quality outcomes, clinical efficiency and community 

value. This recognition would not be possible without our clinical teams, nurses, physicians, 

team members and leaders across the communities we serve.

Sentara.com/Top15

Sentara Is One of the Nation’s  
Top 15 Health Systems
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Sentara Foundation -  
Hampton Roads Team
Top row, left to right: Destiny Flanagan, Anna James,  
and Sherry Norquist  
Bottom row, left to right: Ryan Livingston, Wendy Pierce, 
and David Proffitt  
Not pictured: Angel Barnhill and Cassandra Howard

ways to give
Designate your gift in support of numerous community care programs
or give directly to a specific hospital within the Sentara system.

explore
For an inside look into some  
of our patients’ lives, visit 
sentara.com/foundation 
or scan this QR code.

Hear from our patients personally  
how YOU have helped  

change their lives!

• Outright contributions
• Cash contributions
• Stock and securities
• Real estate
• Life insurance policies
• Your company’s 		

matching gift program

• Planned Giving
• Bequests in your will
• Gifts in trust
• Retirement plans 

designation
• Tribute Gifts
• Remember a loved one

• Celebrate an 
achievement

• Honor a friend  
or caregiver

• Recognize an 
event or holiday

Sentara Foundation—Hampton Roads is a division of Sentara Healthcare, a 501(c)3 charitable entity. All gifts to Sentara are tax-deductible to the full extent of the law.
To be removed from future mailings, please call the Sentara Healthcare Privacy Contact Line at (800) 981-6667 or email us at foundation@sentara.com.

INSIDE: Find out how...
Your help changes lives!

SENTARA FOUNDATION—HAMPTON ROADS
Responding to community need.


